
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 at 10:28 AM 

To: LIB All Libraries Faculty <usflibraries-faculty@usf.edu> 

Cc: Mann, Emily <ezmann@usf.edu>, Boczar, Jason <jboczar@usf.edu>, Powers, Audrey 

<apowers@usf.edu>, Schmidt, Leetta <lmschmidt@usf.edu>, Chavez, Todd 

<tchavez@usf.edu>, Jandreau, Florence <fjandreau@usf.edu>, Davis, Carol Ann 

<borchert@usf.edu>, Cetwinski, Thomas <tcetwinski@usf.edu>, Van Beynen, Kaya 

<kayatown@usf.edu>, Cardwell, Catherine <ccardwell@usf.edu> 

Subject: Faculty Q&A Sessions: Revisioning Collection Management 

 

Hello LIB faculty! 

  

The Collections Advisory Group (CAG) will be hosting two spring faculty Q&A sessions to 

review our Revisioning Collection Management process. These sessions will be the same as 

those offered in early December 2020. If you are interested in attending these sessions, please let 

me know and I’ll send you the calendar invite/s. The email invite to USF faculty will be going 

out from the Provost’s Office this week and can be found under my signature.   

  

Thank you! 

  

Maggie Trela 

Communications & Marketing Officer 

USF Libraries 

University of South Florida 

Tampa campus 

813-974-3787 

www.lib.usf.edu 

 

http://www.lib.usf.edu/

